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Comments: This mega development next to the Bob Marshall Wilderness in the heart of grizzly habitat needs to

be reviewed thoroughly, not fast-tracked. An EIS and Environmental Assessment must be conducted. This is

very sensitive habitat for a number of wildlife species that have been marginalized by development and climate

change. Any development needs to be thoroughly studied by the public and wildlife biologists. The impact of a

large increase in human traffic in this area will have to be taken into consideration. Lawsuits could delay this

project for much longer than it takes to modify it to protect our wildlife, land and pristine Holland Lake, a crown

jewel in Montana.

 


